
Dear Families of Monksdown, 

I hope this newsletter finds you all well. School continues to be a hive of activity with so many 
experiences happening. This week we held our annual sports days and I am sure you will agree 
that a great time was had by all. The children were fully involved , showed team spirit and good 
sportsmanship. Thank you for joining us and supporting the children . A special thank you to Mr 
Corrigan and his team of helpers who organised the days. 

Where Children Come First 

Friday 28th June 2024 

Designated Safeguarding Leads :  

Mrs Russell and  

Mrs Stewart  

Deputy-Mrs Price                   

Safeguarding is of the utmost importance to us. If you have any concerns that a child is being harmed or is at risk of harm, or if you receive a disclosure, you must inform a staff member immediately. 
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Polling Day Thursday 
4th July 

School will be closed to 
children on Thursday 4th July 

2024 due to the General 
Election  

 Credit Union 

Our Credit Union will be 
relaunching in September 

Transition Days 

Tuesday 2nd July afternoon 

Wednesday 3rd July all day 

House Points Place 

Playhouse 317 1st 

Royal Court 

 

290 

 

2nd 

Epstein 288 3rd 

Empire 257 4th 



What a fabulous night we had watching the Euros last Tuesday.  So many families joined us in the school 
as we opened up the hall and playgrounds.  We did feel that our penalty shoot out  had more excitement 
than the England game!  Again thanks to the staff for supporting and to Mr Corrigan for organising. 



 

 
Have you ever dreamt of stepping into a painting? Well, a group of our children did just that. Our children 
had the privilege of being the very first members of the public to immerse ourselves into the exhibition. 
They witnessed over 300 masterpieces including the instantly recognisable classics such as “The  Starry 
Night”, “Sunflowers” and “Café Terrace at Night”, now free from their frames.  They experienced  Van 
Gogh’s art come to life by appearing and disappearing, flowing across multiple surfaces and heightening 
the senses with their immense detail. 



 

Beauty 
 

Tuesday 16th July 

Wednesday 17th July 

Thursday 18th July 

7pm 

Tickets now on sale 

Please give your reply slip to your class teacher 

 

( Over 5s only) 

The following information is regarding the primary school to secondary school transfer 
procedure for September 2025. 

 

The intention of this correspondence is to provide web page links which outline the 
admissions process for children starting secondary school in September 2025. The aim is to 
make parents of current year 5 children aware of the transfer process which starts in 
September 2024. 

 

The relevant information and links to secondary school websites are now posted online on 
the Liverpool City Council website at Transferring from primary to secondary school - 
Liverpool City Council and informs parents of the registration dates for secondary schools 
which use aptitude assessments or ability tests as part of their admission arrangements.  

 

The pages online give information about the transfer procedure and who to contact for more information. Further information 
on how to apply and the wider admissions process can be found online through the Liverpool City Council website at 
www.liverpool.gov.uk/admissions  

 
 
I hope this information is helpful. If you require any further advice or assistance please contact the School Admissions Team at 
admissions@liverpool.gov.uk  
 

https://monksdownprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Secondary-Transfer-2025-web.pdf 

https://www.liverpool.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/transfer-from-primary-to-secondary-school/
https://www.liverpool.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/transfer-from-primary-to-secondary-school/
http://www.liverpool.gov.uk/admissions
mailto:admissions@liverpool.gov.uk
https://monksdownprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Secondary-Transfer-2025-web.pdf




Monksdown Attendance Table  

       

Class Wins Losses Points Bonus Points Total Draws 

6.3 2 0 6 4 10 0 

1.2 2 0 6 1 7 0 

3.2 2 0 6 0 6 0 

5.3 2 0 6 0 6 0 

2.3 1 1 3 2 5 0 

1.3 1 1 3 1 4 0 

4.1 1 1 3 1 4 0 

4.2 1 1 3 1 4 0 

6.1 1 1 3 1 4 0 

1.1 1 1 3 0 3 0 

2.1 1 1 3 0 3 0 

2.2 1 1 3 0 3 0 

3.1 1 1 3 0 3 0 

3.3 1 1 3 0 3 0 

4.3 0 2 0 0 0 0 

5.1 0 2 0 0 0 0 

5.2 0 2 0 0 0 0 

6.2 0 2 0 0 0 0 

 Bonus 

96% + 1 point 

98% + 2 points 

100% 3 points 



  
 

 

 

Week of Monday 1st July  Swimming Top Up Sessions Year 6 Ellergreen Sports Centre  

Tuesday 2nd July  School Transition Afternoon—Meet your new teacher and support staff 

 Debate Club Competition—Mansion House Calderstones Park  

Wednesday 3rd July Liverpool Secondary School Transition Day and School Transition Day  

Thursday 4th July 9:15am ASD Training Workshop for Parents 

 School Closed to Pupils for Polling Day  

Tuesday 16th July  7pm School Performances of Beauty 

Wednesday 17th July 7pm School Performances of Beauty 

Thursday  18th July 7pm School Performances of Beauty 

Tuesday 23rd July  10am Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly—Parents and Carers Invited  

Wednesday 24th July 2pm Finish for Summer Holidays 

 

Please ensure your child has a hat and water bottle.  Sunscreen should be 
applied before school. We would recommend the 8 hour cream that is 
applied once and lasts throughout the day. 
 

 
Children must wear black sensible school 
shoes to school . Croc are not permitted. 
 
Nail varnish and false nails are not allowed in school . 
 
 










